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September. 15, 2000

Paul Muldoon

Executive Director

canadian Environmental Law Association
517 College Street

Suite 401

Toronto, Ontario

M6G 4A2

Dear Mr. Muldoon, -
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THE L AW
FOUNDATION
OF ONTARIO

We are in receipt of, and thank you for your duly completed

terms and conditions forn.

Please adv1se regardlng your proposed schedule for recelpt
of the matchlng funds and ‘the actual expendltures of Egg

bzgrant. We prefer to tie in grant payments with the grantee's

actual cash requirments with repsect to expendlture (actual
or imminent), and to pay.a grant of this size .in.two, or
three _instalments upon recelpt ‘of "advicé that the prev1ous

{nstaiment ‘hasg been duly expended.

Yours truly,

Mary Shannon Brown
Chief Administrative & Financial Officer

Suite 2210, 20 Quecen Street West

Box No. 19, Toronto, Ontario M5SH 3R3
Telephone (414) 598-1550

Fax (416) 598-1526
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February 27, 2001

Paul Muldoon THE

L AW
Executive Director FOUNDATION

Canadian Environmental Law Association OF ONTARIO
517 College Street

Suite 401

Toronto, Ontario

M6G 4A2

Dear  Mr. Muldoon, - - -~~~ : o - - -

Thank you for your update on the progress of the
Environmental Assessment in ontaric Project. I am pleased to

hear that the project is going well, even if somewhat behind
schedule.

In reviewing the file, I notice that no payments of The Law
Foundation of Ontario matching grant in the amount of
$14,000 have yet been made. I enclose a copy of our letter
to you dated September 15, 2000 for your reference. If ¥
recall correctly, you advised me at that time that you were
going to use the matching funds awarded by the Metcalf
Foundation first, and then draw down on the Law Foundation
grant. Could you please provide a brief report. on.the actual
project_expenditures to date and advise as to when we may
expect a request to commence payment®of our grant?

We wish you continued success on the Assessment project and
look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours truly,

“i%%a Sgéwxns\.éivﬂ—-—

Mary‘;QLnnon Brown
Chief Administrative & Financial Officer

Encl.

Sulre 2210, 20 Queen Street West

Box No. 19, Toronto, Ontario MSH 3R3
Telephone (416) 598-1550

Fax (416) 598-1524



